NEWSLETTER

16™ October 2020

Our Word Of The Week first week back is: Individuality.
Attendance

Nursery- 92.3% Owls - 93.3% Year 1-91% Year 2 - 94.7%
Year 3-99.3% Year 4-91% Year 5-88.1% VYear 6 - 95.2% Overall: 93.1%

Email addresses: All children who have returned their online consent form will have received their
own personal email address and password to access a Microsoft outlook email. This will be used to set
up online learning projects in the future and for homework links. Please return online consent form to
be able to access this opportunity.

Kingswood and Twycross Zoo refunds: We are now in a position to be able to issue refunds over the
next few weeks for these trips which unfortunately did not or are not able to happen.

School holidays: We break up today for 2 weeks, the first day back is an INSET, so children should
return on Tuesday, 3™ November.

Thanks: A massive thank you to all in our school community for their support this term. The children
have been so amazing in adapting to all the changes, as have you all. As we approach the Advent term,
it will be a very strange one, we are unsure how we will be able to celebrate our Christmas season,
Nativity plays etc as singing indoors is still not allowed. We will ensure there is something to share
with you to celebrate the season but please bear with us.

Children In Need: After the holidays, our School Council will be selling Pudsey merchandise. Please
send exact money in envelope- Pudsey and Blush teddy bears- £5 (limited), pin badges £1, wristbands
£1, Pudsey and Blush ear headband £2.50.

Parking: Please do not block local resident drive when dropping children off at school, we have had a
number of complaints and have passed this on to the local PCSO who will monitor the situation.

Commendations
It is always wonderful to celebrate the success of our children in class. The children are
given their certificate in our virtual whole school assembly each Friday.




